Lee Heritage Commission Minutes
October 17, 2019

Present: Scott Bugbee, Cord Blomquist, Liz McCaffrey and Frederic.
Guests: Laurel Cox and Suzanne Petersen, Rep from the Lamprey River Advisory Committee.

Lamprey River Advisory: Suzanne Petersen was here to see if we had any projects coming up that they
could assist us with, financially. Historically, they have worked on the camp site at Wadleigh Falls and have
a poster and video about the history of the Wadleigh Abenaki Village. They are working with the Lee
Conservation Commission on a grant for a kiosk at Little River.

Minutes: The minutes of September 19, 2019 were read and a couple of changes: remove the “k” from
Frederic’s name and the Durgin barn plaque should read “R.C. Durgin Barn”. Scott made a motion to accept
the minutes with changes. Cord seconded and the motion passes.

Barn Signs: Liz and Cord approved their plaque and Pat will order it.

TCVC: Cord made a report on the TCVC activities. At this time the Selectmen chose not to fund an
assessment of the Town Hall. Various configurations have been discussed for the Parish House, as well as
various ways and means of paying for an assessment. Cord made a motion that we spend up to $10,962 on
a building assessment and project cost on the Parish House, as estimated in proposals from Oak Point Assoc
and AECM with NH Preservation Alliance giving up to $4500. Liz seconded the motion and the motion
passed.

Treasurers Report: As of now, we have $23,847.50 in our account.

Calendars: We looked at old post card pictures for the calendar and “voted” on who preferred which cards
to use on the calendar.

Next meeting is November 21,

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund.



